
MARGAM CREMATORIUM JOINT COMMITTEE 

 

Report of the Clerk – Mr Craig Griffiths 

31st October 2022 

Matter for Information 

Wards Affected: All Wards 

Medical Referee 

Purpose of the Report  

 1.  To update members on the retirement of our current Medical Referee and 
appointment of new medical referees. 

Background  

2.  Earlier this year the Superintendent Registrar received notification from Dr Jeffrey 
Burridge of his intention to retire as senior partner at Mount Surgery, Taibach.  Part of 
his duties as Senior Partner was the appointment in 2016 as Medical Referee to the 
Joint Crematorium Committee from which he also wished to retire.  He had previously 
served as a Deputy Medical Referee for a number of years prior to that. 

3.  The Ministry of Justice, has on the recommendation of the Superintendent Registrar, 
appointed the new Senior Partner of the surgery, Doctor Violetta Magdon to the 
position of Medical Referee. Doctors Kayleigh Packwood and Benjamin Frost have 
been appointed Deputy Medical Referees assisting existing Deputies, Doctors 
Rebecca Ryell and Chanti Jambulingham.  Doctor Jeffrey Burridge also remains as a 
Deputy Referee.  

4.  The clerk has responded to Doctor Burridge thanking him for his service to the 
Crematorium. 

Integrated Impact Assessment 

5.  There is no requirement for an integrated impact assessment for this report as it is 
for information purposes only 

Financial Impact 

6.  No impact 

Workforce Impact 

7.  There are no workforce impacts associated with this report 



Legal Impact 

8.  There are no legal impacts associated with this report 

Consultation 

9.  There is no requirement of external consultation for this item 

Recommendations  

10.  That members note the appointment of new medical referees. 

Appendices 

11.   None.  

Officer Contact 

Mr Craig Griffiths 

Clerk to Margam Crematorium Joint Committee 

Mr Clive Phillips 

Superintendent Registrar 


